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occasionally humorous, but always affectionate view of
an essentially unchanging Egypt.
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European Archaeology Abroad S.J. van der Linde
2013-10-01 What are European archaeologists doing
abroad? What have they been doing there for the past
three to four centuries? Are they doing things
differently nowadays? To address these questions, this
book explores the scope, impact and ethics of European
archaeological policies and practices in the
Mediterranean area, the Near East, sub-Saharan Africa,
Asia and Latin America. Acknowledging that international
and transcultural projects have a range of different
stakeholders, the first part of this book aims to
identify some of the values and motivations behind
different European archaeologies abroad. This is done by
providing thorough historical overviews on a range of
European countries, including France, Spain, Germany,
Belgium, the Netherlands and Poland. But how are these
values translated, through socio-political, theoretical
and administrative frameworks, unto local circumstances
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Masr Roger H. Guichard 2015-11-18 Visitors have often
remarked on the light of Egypt. There is something about
the soft diffusion of sunlight in the country that makes
it visually special. Beginning in the early nineteenth
century a combination of that light and the new, more
sensitive technology of lithography conspired together
to allow artists to capture with unprecedented fidelity
the country's monuments, Pharaonic as well as Islamic.
But there is another way in which the word "light"
captures the reality of Egypt. In Arabic it is said that
the blood of a people is either "light" or "heavy."
Where the blood of others in the region could be said to
be heavy, that of the Egyptians is emphatically light
and it always seems to have been that way. Here, the
word serves as a proxy for "cheerful" or "optimistic."
The book that follows captures some of that fundamental
Egyptian buoyancy and optimism, and it was not very hard
to do. The attitude is infectious and anyone who has
lived for any length of time in the country is in danger
of succumbing. The pieces reflect a sometimes wry,
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in host countries? And how are these archaeological
activities received locally? The second part of this
book attempts to answer these questions through a range
of historical and contemporary case studies, in Africa,
in Asia, in South America, in the Near East and in
Europe. The third part of the book offers several
critical reflections on European values, motivations and
collaboration projects, as perceived by archaeological
heritage professionals based in, and/or working in
Senegal, Sudan, Somaliland, Colombia, and the Near East.
This collection of historical overviews, contemporary
case studies and critical reflections focuses on the
challenging relationships between archaeological
practices and policies, including the requirements and
wishes of archaeologists, of local communities and of
other stakeholders in Europe and in the host countries.
In addition to researchers and students, this book
should be of interest to practicing archaeologists,
heritage professionals and policy makers the world over,
as they seek to reach better informed decisions
regarding archaeological projects and international
collaboration. This publication was produced in the
framework of the ACE project – “Archaeology in
Contemporary Europe. Professional Practices and Public
Outreach”, with the support of the Culture 2007-2013
programme of the European Commission.
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Who Saved Antarctica? Andrew Jackson 2021-10-04 This
book provides a diplomatic history of a turning point in
Antarctic governance: the 1991 adoption of comprehensive
environmental protection obligations for an entire
continent, which prohibited mining. Solving the mining
issue became a symbol of finding diplomatic consensus.
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The book combines historiographic concepts of
contingency, conjuncture and accidental events with
theories of structural, entrepreneurial and intellectual
leadership. Drawing on archival documents, it shows that
Antarctic governance is more adaptive than some imagine,
and policy success depends on the interplay of normative
practices, serendipitous events, public engagement and
influential players able to exploit those circumstances.
Ultimately, the events revealed in this book show that
the protection of the Antarctic Treaty itself remains as
important as protecting the Antarctic environment.
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Conference Papers Index 1987 Monthly. Papers presented
at recent meeting held all over the world by scientific,
technical, engineering and medical groups. Sources are
meeting programs and abstract publications, as well as
questionnaires. Arranged under 17 subject sections, 7 of
direct interest to the life scientist. Full programs of
meetings listed under sections. Entry gives citation
number, paper title, name, mailing address, and any
ordering number assigned. Quarterly and annual indexes
to subjects, authors, and programs (not available in
monthly issues).
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Handbook of Research on Knowledge and Organization
Systems in Library and Information Science Holland,
Barbara Jane 2021-06-25 Due to changes in the learning
and research environment, changes in the behavior of
library users, and unique global disruptions such as the
COVID-19 pandemic, libraries have had to adapt and
evolve to remain up-to-date and responsive to their
users. Thus, libraries are adding new, digital resources
and services while maintaining most of the old,
traditional resources and services. New areas of
research and inquiry in the field of library and
information science explore the applications of machine
learning, artificial intelligence, and other
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technologies to better serve and expand the library
community. The Handbook of Research on Knowledge and
Organization Systems in Library and Information Science
examines new technologies and systems and their
application and adoption within libraries. This handbook
provides a global perspective on current and future
trends concerning library and information science.
Covering topics such as machine learning, library
management, ICTs, blockchain technology, social media,
and augmented reality, this book is essential for
librarians, library directors, library technicians,
media specialists, data specialists, catalogers,
information resource officers, administrators, IT
consultants and specialists, academicians, and students.
The Billionaire's Apprentice Anita Raghavan 2013-06-04
Just as WASPs, Irish-Catholics and Our Crowd Jews once
made the ascent from immigrants to powerbrokers, it is
now the Indian-American's turn. Citigroup, PepsiCo and
Mastercard are just a handful of the Fortune 500
companies led by a group known as the "Twice Blessed."
Yet little is known about how these Indian emigres (and
children of emigres) rose through the ranks. Until
now... The collapse of the Galleon Group--a hedge fund
that managed more than $7 billion in assets--from
criminal charges of insider trading was a sensational
case that pitted prosecutor Preet Bharara, himself the
son of Indian immigrants, against the best and brightest
of the South Asian business community. At the center of
the case was self-described King of Kings, Galleon's
founder Raj Rajaratnam, a Sri-Lankan-born, Whartoneducated billionaire. But the most shocking allegation
was that the éminence grise of Indian business, Rajat
Gupta, was Rajaratnam's accomplice and mole. If not for
Gupta's nose-to-the-grindstone rise to head up McKinsey
& Co and a position on the Goldman Sachs board, men like
Rajaratnam would have never made it to the top of
America's moneyed elite. Author Anita Raghavan crisscrosses the globe from Wall Street boardrooms to Delhi's
Indian Institute of Technology as she uncovers the
secrets of this subculture--an incredible tale of
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triumph, temptation and tragedy.
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The Columbia Gazetteer of the World: H to O Saul Bernard
Cohen 2008 A geographical encyclopedia of world place
names contains alphabetized entries with detailed
statistics on location, name pronunciation, topography,
history, and economic and cultural points of interest.
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Muslim Feminism and Feminist Movement: South Asia. v. 1.
India. v. 2. Pakistan. v. 3. Bangladesh & Sri Lanka
Abida Samiuddin 2002 Contributed articles with reference
to Asian and African countries.
Tribune 1978
The Columbia Gazetteer of the World: A to G Saul Bernard
Cohen 2008 A geographical encyclopedia of world place
names contains alphabetized entries with detailed
statistics on location, name pronunciation, topography,
history, and economic and cultural points of interest.
Know All Important Person in News Current Affairs July
2022 here testbook.com Check important people in news
current affairs in July 2022. Know about popular
personalities like- Savitri Jindal becomes Asia’s
richest woman, PV Sindhu & Manpreet Singh named India’s
flagbearer, Leicester Cricket Ground named after Sunil
Gavaskar
Yearbook of International Organizations 2013-2014 Union
of International Associations 2013-06-21 Volume 1 (A and
B) of the Yearbook of International Organizations covers
international organizations throughout the world,
comprising their aims, activities and events
Re Orient Aat Emile Vervoorn 2005 Publisher description
Parliamentary Debates Sri Lanka. Pārlimēntuva. Niyōjita
Mantrī Maṇḍalaya 1971
Narrative Theory in Conservation Nigel Walter 2020-04-06
Narrative Theory in Conservation engages with
conservation, heritage studies, and architectural
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approaches to historic buildings, offering a synthesis
of the best of each, and demonstrating that conservation
is capable of developing a complementary, but distinct,
theoretical position of its own. Tracing the ideas
behind the development of modern conservation in the
West, and considering the challenges presented by nonWestern practice, the book engages with the premodern
understanding of innovation within tradition, and frames
historic buildings as intergenerational, communal,
ongoing narratives. Redefining the appropriate object of
conservation, it suggests a practice of conserving the
questions that animate and energize local cultures,
rather than only those instantiated answers that expert
opinion has declared canonical. Proposing a narrative
approach to historic buildings, the book provides a
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distinctive new theoretical foundation for conservation,
and a basis for a more equal dialogue with other
disciplines concerned with the historic environment.
Narrative Theory in Conservation articulates a coherent
theoretical position for conservation that addresses the
urgent question of how historic buildings that remain in
use should respond to change. As such, the book should
be of great interest to academics, researchers, and
postgraduate students from the fields of conservation,
heritage studies, and architecture.
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